MEMORANDUM

TO: Amherst Board of Police Commissioners

FROM: Natalie LeBlanc, Municipal Clerk/Board Secretary

DATE: June 18, 2024

SUBJECT: CAPG Conference

The CAPG Conference is being held this year in Halifax from Thursday, August 8th to Sunday, August 11th. As per the attached policy, one Board member may attend. We have had one member of the Board express interest in attending, Commissioner Chambers. The deadline for registration is Sunday, June 23rd. If no other members express interest in attending I will get Commissioner Chambers registered.